
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday 11th June 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6pm      

 

 

As usual you are all welcome to our next meeting as we continue to develop 
the Plan which will have an important effect on shaping the future 
appearance of our neighbourhood.  We appreciate hearing as many views 
as possible at our monthly meetings and they are also an opportunity to 
ask the Steering Group any questions you may have. 

The policies which will be central to our final document and will shape the 
future of our neighbourhood are now nearing completion and the draft 
versions are available on the Carlyon Parish website, www.carlyon-
pc.gov.uk   Once there go to the Neighbourhood Plan pages via the tab on 
the left hand side of the home page.  There is now a fair amount of 
information available including the results of our two major surveys.   

We are also planning a public information and consultation event in the 
autumn so keep an eye on your post for details. It should be a good 
opportunity to hear our views, give us your views and enjoy meeting many 
who live in our area over a pasty and a glass or two. 

If you can’t make next Tuesday’s meeting you can direct any questions 
about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com or to the Parish Clerk, Julie 
Larter who can be contacted via clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk 

June 2019 


